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15.11.24 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

On Friday 22nd November the children in year 5 will be watching the film ‘The 

Lion, The Witch and The Wardrobe’.  

  

This film is a PG rating. 

 

If you DO NOT wish your child to watch this film please let the 

office or class teacher know before Thursday 21st November  

 

Thank you, 

 

Miss Scholes Y5 
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